
Anthony's Tidbits May 2015 

My Fellow N5 Lions, Lioness’ and Leos 
 
I am delighted to announce that our Dis-
trict now has a new District Governor 
Elect for 2015-2016 in Lion DGE/PDG Elvio 
Muzone, following receipt of confirmation 
of appointment from LCI.   
 
Lion Elvio has been recommended to fill 
the District Governor Elect position for 
2015-2016 at a Special Meeting held on 11 
May 2015.  The DGE position was left va-
cant by Lion Joanne Sim's recent resigna-
tion, citing work commitments.  As per LCI 
constitution, DG, VDGs, IPDG, all PDGs, 
Cabinet Secretary, Cabinet Treasurer and 
all current Zone Chairpersons were invited 
to attend the meeting.  After the meeting, 
Lion Elvio's name, together with a full set 
of required documentation were for-
warded to LCI and the International Board 
of Directors subsequently made a decision 
on approving the appointment. 
 
My warmest congratulations to Lions Elvio 
and Gae. I am fully confident that Elvio, in 
conjunction with his Cabinet team and our 
dedicated clubs, will steer Lionism to even 
greater heights in the coming Lions Year. 
 
My heartfelt thanks to Lion CC/IPDG 
Warren Latham for convening and chairing 
the Special Meeting and to all the PDGs 
and Lions leaders who attended the meet-
ing to help bring about this very positive 
outcome. 
 
In the wake of Lion Joanne's resignation 
as DGE, Lions on Norfolk Island have writ-
ten to me withdrawing from hosting N5 

Convention 2015.  For those 12 Lions who 
have previously 
purchased the 
Convention package 
from Go See, the 
company "would 
offer them a full 
refund of their 
deposit or trans-
fer of their deposit onto another trip." 
 
DGE Elvio has indicated that N5 Conven-
tion 2015 will be held on 20 and 21 Novem-
ber at the Bankstown Sports Club instead. 
 
Our District ChangeOver 2015 has been 
scheduled on Saturday, 18 July at the Cas-
tle Hill RSL Club.  I'm hoping that many of 
you will turn up to celebrate the conclusion 
of a memorable and rewarding Lions year.  
This will give me the opportunity to bid 
you farewell in person.  It is also a great 
opportunity for us to give a warm welcome 
to DGE Elvio and his team.  

If you still haven't read any of the arti-
cles collected under DG Anthony's Treks 
yet, I would urge you to do so.  It is the 
title of a web link on the Home Page of our 
District website www.lionsclubssydney.org.au.  
It is a collection of articles that I have 
written since July 2014 describing the 
various facets and highlights of my tenure 
as District Governor, things done and 
places visited.  To date, there is a collec-
tion of 23 articles complete with photos.   

By Lion Anthony Cheung 
 


